
March 31, 1983 

The Reverend Father Arsen Bars~1ian 
Pastor, St. James Armenian Church 
834 Pepper Avenue 
Richmond, Virginia 23226 

Dear Father Arsen: 

We have received your letter dated Har-ch 21, 1983 regarding 
the bulletin concerning the vbit of members of the St. Jame ~ 
Brotherhood to Jerusalem. 

With regard to thH six-page report, please note that th' 
bulletin vthich viM sent to the parishes does not state that , 
copy will be enclosed, but that a copy was given to each member 
of the Diocesan Council. 

Yours respectfully, 

Sylv1a Terzibashian 
Secr-etary to the Primate 
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REV. FR. ARSEN BARSAMIAN 
PASTOR 

834 PEPPER AVENUE 

RICHMOND, VIRGINIA 23226 

RES. 705 WESTRIVER DRIVE 23229 

RES. PHONE 282-4173 

PHONE 282·3818 

Diocese of Armenian Church 
630 SEcond Avenue 
New York, N.Y. 10016 

Dear ARchbishop Torkom.Manoogian: 

STUDY PHONE 282-3818 

March 21, 1983 

We are inreceipt of your letter regarding the explana­
tion concerning the visit of members of the St. James 
Brotherhood to Jerusalem. 

In your letter you ·state that you··are sending a six 
page report on this matter·. -However~ we have not 
received this report. We would appreciate having such 
a copy. 

i!Z~ 
Rev~ Arsen Barsamian 


